
  

 
 

 
NITI Aayog–RMI report indicates electric two-wheelers, three-wheelers, and 

commercial vehicles as early segments to prioritise  
 

NITI Aayog, Rocky Mountain Institute (RMI)India today released a report, titled ‘Banking on 
Electric Vehicles in India’, which outlines the importance of priority-sector recognition for 
retail lending in the electric mobility ecosystem. The report provides considerations and 
recommendations to inform the inclusion of EVs in the Reserve Bank of India’s (RBI’s) 
priority-sector lending (PSL) guidelines. Banks and non-banking financial companies (NBFCs) 
in India have the potential to achieve an electric vehicle (EV) financing market size of Rs 
40,000 crore (USD 5 billion) by 2025 and Rs 3.7 lakh crore (USD 50 billion) by 2030. 
However, retail finance for EVs has been slow to pick up. 
 
The report indicates that electric two-wheelers, three-wheelers, and commercial four-
wheelers are early segments to prioritise under PSL. Moving forward, the engagement of 
other ministries and industry stakeholders will be important to ensuring the guidelines 
designed can effectively enhance EV investment in India. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Bhavana Rai, Research Officer at 
bhavana. rai @phdcci.in  with a cc to Prativa shaw, Economist at pratia.shaw@phdcci.in  and 
Dr SP Sharma Chief Economist|DSG at spsharma@phdcci.in PHD Chamber of Commerce and 
Industry. 
 
  
   
  
  

 

 Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
Website: www.phdcci.in 
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